From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 12:37 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL
Subject: FW: Final Redistricting Shapefiles

From: Thomas Miller
Sent: Thursday, January :00)
To: HPD ICRC Comm|SS|oners <ICRC Commlssmners@austln
Subject: Final Redistricting Shapefiles

!exas.gov>

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,
I’'m trying to get the final CoA redistricting shapefiles. Can you supply these to me?

Thanks,

Thomas Miller, CERA, REO | GIS Manager

This electronic mail message, including any attachments, may be confidential or privileged under applicable law. This
email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient of this email, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, disclosure or any other action
taken in relation to the content of this email including any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this email,

including secure destruction of any printouts.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to

cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





